UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting September 7, 1976 2:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, J. Ellis, Flickinger, Goldberg,

Gonzales, Hart, Kovnat, Martinez, Minzner, Montez,

Muir, Norwood, Parnall, Ragsdale, Schwartz, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, Weihofen;

Student Laurence

Meeting called to order by Dean Hart, who made announcements regarding a Judicial Fellow Program and University of Toledo deanship.

The faculty then considered the petition of Theron Bowers to be allowed to remain in law school. A motion to allow him to continue on probation carried.

The Dean commented on budgetary matters.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y

Next meeting: